Dear Match Race Competitors,
 
We are cordially inquire you to send us your request of invitation for 2010 the third Busan Cup International Women’s Match Race, if you are interested or would like to compete in the Race by the time before 10th May.
 
The third Busan Cup Women’s Match Race will be held from 26th October to 31st October 2010 at the sea of Suyeong Bay, the site well known with 1988 Olympic Regatta. 
As most of match race sailors recognized, the Busan Women’s Match event has a good reputation with its’ friendly mood and the greatest amount of prizing money ever in the world.
We organizers have been trying to make our event to the Best One in all aspects. If you would be invited to the Busan Women’s Match, you will assure that you will be quite comfortable like at home and how we can provide you the quality better.

Please be sure that your request should be delivered to organizer before the 10th of May.
 
We are looking forward to having your request soon. 
For your reference, a draft of NOR (notice of race) is attached.
 
Thank you,
 
BH Sun, M.D., PhD,

Member of Organizing Committee
2010 Busan Cup 
International Women’s Match Race
Director of Busan Sailing Federation

